Hello Goldsmid!

My name is Tim, and I’'m delighted to introduce myself as your new PCSO for the
Goldsmid ward.

While I’'m new to Goldsmid, I’m not new to Sussex Police — I’ve spent the last three and
a half years working in Kemp Town, a busy urban beat dealing with a range of city centre
issues. Goldsmid already feels like a refreshing change, with its quieter residential
streets, green spaces, and strong sense of community. I’m really enjoying getting to
know the area and the people who make it special.

Since starting in the ward, I’ve been covering as much ground as possible, on foot, by
bike, and occasionally in a patrol car. I’'ve made it a priority to visit local businesses,
community groups, and key locations across the area to start building those vital local
connections.

Admittedly, my first week came with a bit of a hiccup — just a few days into the role, |
ended up with a flat tyre on my police bicycle while patrolling Denmark Villas! Hopefully
not a sign of things to come...

What I’ve Been Up To So Far:

e Visited a local nursery, with two more visits planned for September

e Attended the blue plaque unveiling at St Ann’s Well Gardens — a lovely
community moment

e Delivered a fraud awareness talk with support from the Police Cadets, with
another session scheduled next month

e Metwith local councillors to discuss the area’s priorities — and we’re hoping to
launch a monthly joint surgery soon so you can come speak with us directly

I’m here to support you and make sure Goldsmid remains a safe, welcoming, and
vibrant place to live and work. If you see me out and about, please feel free to stop me
for a chat — whether you have a concern, a question, or just want to say hello.

Looking forward to meeting more of you over the coming weeks!
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